February 24, 2016

The weather was bad-snow, sleet and rain. The hardy few who made it to the meeting Wednesday had some fun.

Mike Marxer led us in a rousing rendition of "GBA", and Norm gave the evening's prayer. Al Holmes was on the job, both as Treasurer and the evening first "finer". He fined his two best buddies, who were not at the meeting, Larry Jackson & Mark Vee. Norm paid those fines. Pat was the Sherriff again, and had a lot of us seeing red.

The evening's speaker cancelled, so there was no program.

Adrienne Zain needs everyone's help with the Wheelchair Hoops game, scheduled for Tuesday, March 15, 2016 @ U of M Dearborn Fieldhouse. Doors open at 5:30 p.m. with the game staring at 6:00 p.m. Adrienne would like people there 4:00-4:30. Please let her know if you can help.

We celebrated Ed Chilens Birthday, with a chorus of "The Birthday Song."

There were committee meetings and John Curran sponsored "Little League".

Lots of good programs coming up.

"You don't need a Weatherman to tell you which way the wind is blowing", Bob Dylan